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September 14,1982.

Mr. R. F. Fabrizio
Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
Electric Engineering Department
Room 922, G&E Building
P.O. Box 1475 IN RESPONSE REFERBaltimore, MD 21203 TO F0IA-82-414

Dear Mr. Fabrizio:

This is in response to your letter dated August 30, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of the
following two reports:

1. " Initial Guidance for the Performance of Systems Interaction
Analysis at Selected LWR's"

2. " Initial Guidance on Digraph-Matrix Analysis for Systems
Interaction Studies at Selected LWR's"

Enclosed are copies of the requested reports. -

Sinc rely,
,

W
J M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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